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		Adamele Hoeder

		

		Administrator, Friday 17 July 2015 - 16:30:46

		

		We are glad to announce a new member to Christian Friendly Products. Adamele Hoender will be carrying the CFP logo now. They

are situated in Riverdal in the Western Cape and we hope to see them grow so that we can see their products countrywide. Please

look out for their label or our logo on their Chicken products and support them. 
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